
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Let’s Keep the Blessing Coming 
 

It is our earnest desire that many people will come to experience the same life-changing 
transformation in Christ that we have known in our lives through the baptism of the Holy Spirit. 

In order to keep the great blessing of Pentecost alive in our hearts and share it with others, we 
need your prayer support and financial contributions, which enable us to provide spirit-filled 
programs, maintain our office, and publish our newsletter and web page. 

Please help us keep this marvelous gift alive in our hearts and share it with others throughout 
the Chicago-land area. Together we can do great things to glorify the Lord in our part of the 
world. 

Please send the form below today to: 

CCRCC, 816 Marengo, Forest Park, IL 60130 

or 

E-mail us your info at ccrcc1@sbcglobal.net 

Name:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 

City:_______________________State:_________________________Zip:_________________ 

Phone:___________________________E-Mail:______________________________________ 

[  ] Enclosed in my monthly pledge of $_______________ 

[  ] Enclosed is my one-time donation of $_____________ 

[  ] I am unable to pledge, but will donate when able.  You can count on my prayers. 

[  ] Please send me an e-mail reminder for my pledge of $______ [  ] monthly    [  ] yearly______ 

 

As your donations are tax-deductible, you will receive a confirmation letter from CCRCC 
thanking you for your donation that can be used for tax reporting purposes. 


